
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref: 2035 LM ES  

29th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Start of the school day reminder 2020 

At Burscough Priory Academy, the school date starts at 8.45am with a bell. This is a movement bell which 

gives students five minutes to get to their first lesson in time to start promptly at 8.50am.  This means 

that all students should be inside the green internal gate before the 8.45am bell sounds.  Students who 

arrive late after 8.45am are recorded as late and Parents/Guardians will receive a message to inform 

them.  We welcome your support - please reinforce the message about the importance of being on time 

and the expectations from school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs MacLaren  

Head of School 


